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Monday October 29th, 2018 
 
 

Stage 3 Camp 
The Great Aussie Bush Camp - Kincumber 

 
Monday 12th November – Wednesday 14th November  

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
Please be reminded that on Monday 12th November the bus for the Stage 3 camp will be leaving 
from Wallacia Public School at 8am sharp. It is important that students arrive at 7.30am. The bus 
cannot wait for late arrivals as we will be on a very tight time frame. 
 
On Monday (12/11) students will need to bring a small day pack with their own recess. We will be 
stopping on our travels to Kincumber for a short break. Please include a hat, sunscreen and a bottle 
of water.  
 
It is advisable for students to bring one set of black/dark clothes (preferably long pants) as we will be 
participating in a commando spot light challenge.  It will be a highly enjoyable experience for your 
child. 
 
I look forward to seeing you bright and early on Monday morning! 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mr James Kelly 
Class 5/6T Teacher 
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